
 

 

 

December 6, 2012    Issue #20 Editor:   Linda Logan 

This Week:  “Wall Street vs. Main Street” 

Jon Teran and our favorite Meals on Wheels coordinator Casey 
Morris will help us to navigate the murky waters of investments 
with their presentation of “Supply and Demand”. 

 

Jon is a Certified Financial Planner™ with Capstone Pacific 
Investments.   He has a B.A. from Biola University, M.A. from 
Fuller Seminary and a M.A. from Cal Poly Pomona.   

Jon joined Capstone Pacific Investment Strategies since its 
inception in 2011.   He is active in Rotary, coaches his children’s 
soccer teams, and runs marathons. 

Casey Morris is a Certified Financial Planner™.  She graduated 
from Cal State Fullerton with a Bachelors in Human 
Communication Studies and a minor in Business. 

Casey loves to golf, play and coach soccer, coordinate meals on 
wheels, and enjoy time with her husband on the weekends. 

Last  Week: 

Program: Craft Talk by Dawn Cychner 

Dawn gave a great craft talk.   She married her high school 
sweet heart, has two children, and lives in Upland. 

Likes:   Beaches, hotels (that is her camping world), family.  She 
is a (un)shopper, and her favorite vacation spot was New 
Orleans!  She loves some cooking show (I’m not a T.V. watcher 
sorry Dawn). 

She owns her own company… and is fun loving.  A great asset 
to our club. 

Next Week:  

Richard Iniguez of Veolia Environmental Services will educate us 
on the services that they offer in Azusa. 

Eeolia Evironmental Services is a division of a worldwide 
company and the local Tech Services include a fuels blending 
and recycling facility in Azusa as well as extensive field services.  
They package, ship and dispose of hazardous materials under 
the Federal, State and local compliance requirements. 

New Member proposals 

Julie Freedman Araballo – Wells Fargo Bank Commercial 
Lending division – proposed by Fred Madjar.  Julie would like to 
give back to the community in which she works. 

Patricia Serio – owns an injection mold company.  The 
company was previously located in Covina but recently moved to 
San Dimas.  Patricia is proposed by Rich Jett, and would like to 
give back through an organization that has purpose. 

If you have any concerns about either of these two new 
proposed members, please contact Lisa Brabo. 

 

USO Flag dedication – Jim Speer, Gordon and Betty Browning 
November 11, 2011 

From the Board Room 
At the CRC Board meeting on November 28: 
Rich Jett reported that FOV at that date netted $35,716.20.  A 
couple of minor invoices were still outstanding – we had not 
received yet. 
Tricia Vagt pre-PETS is December 8 
Christmas Luncheon December 20 is on track.  Covina High will 
provide entertainment. 
Covina Cares is December 17 for box pick up.  December 22 is 
delivery.  We were short of food last year – more collection 
boxes, and get the word out this year. 
Fun Run – Jon Teran reported goal of $15,000 this year, 
accomplished by raising both event sponsors and adult runner 
participation. 
RYLA will take place March 1 – March 3.  Sue Wysocki is 
heading it up this year. 
Dan Stover – Sanford King reported the date is February 21.  He 
is looking for last judge.  Schools have been asked to publicize 
with the scholarship opportunities. 
Club Service Director Fred Madjar stated that programs requiring 
computer set up should arrive no later than 11:40, giving 
presenters ½ hour prior to the starting bell. 


